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Partner Sabrina Cua advises private equity sponsors and their portfolio 

companies, as well as public companies and privately-owned 
businesses, in a range of complex transactions including leveraged 
buyouts, mergers, minority investments, carve-outs and joint 
ventures. She also assists clients with general corporate governance 
matters and commercial contracts. Clients appreciate her dedication 
to understanding each client’s business and objectives.

Sabrina has experience working with companies in a range of 
industries, including technology and software, media, consumer 
products, and manufacturing.

Representative Engagements

• Investment in Popcornopolis, a leading manufacturer of premium-
quality, ready-to-eat popcorn.*

• Investment in Aztec Software, an educational software company 
focused on the adult education and workforce training and 
certification markets.*

• Sale of Popcornopolis, a maker of gourmet popcorn, to Barcel USA, 
part of Grupo Bimbo, a global leader in the baking industry and 
snacks.*

• Sale of majority interest in Integrated Specialty Coverages (ISC), a 
program administrator, building end-to-end insurance products by 
connecting its broad network of insurance markets and 
retail/wholesale distribution channel, to KKR & Co. Inc.*

• Sale of Aqua-Chem, a leader in water purification technologies, to 
Saur.*

• Transactions on behalf of Solamere Capital backing “fundless” 
sponsors on their acquisitions.*

• Various growth equity and other investment transactions on behalf 
of Solamere Capital.*

• Various acquisitions and other matters for portfolio company 
Vensure Employer Services, a professional employer organization 
(PEO).

• Various add-on acquisitions for portfolio companies of NexPhase 
Capital, including Brandt*, Knowfully Learning Group (f/k/a Surgent 
Professional Education), and Selerix.

• Various add-on acquisitions and financings for portfolio company of 
Crimson Investment, Ameda, Inc.*

*Sabrina handled these transactions prior to joining Choate
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